
Intimations 14/9/25 

Westwood Church is now advertising a Part Time cleaning post.  The closing date for 
applications is 12noon on Monday 15 September.  Applications can be made online via the 
church’s website. 
 
On Monday evening 8th September the Kirk Sessions of Westwood and Greenhills met to 
vote on the union of the two congregations.  Both Kirk Session voted unanimously in favour 
of the Basis of Union and in addition Greenhills Kirk Session voted unanimously in favour of 
Rev Mackenzie as minister of the united charge.  The opportunity for you to vote on the 
Basis of union will come on 19th October in the meantime we are glad to make available to 
you the text of the Basis of Union (on seats today) so that you have time to become familiar 
with it and opportunity to formulate any questions that might arise.  In the near future a 
copy of the Communion Roll will also be made available to you if you wish to check that your 
membership details are correct. 
 
In the not too distant past, I contacted those who hold particular roles or offices within the 
congregation e.g. Session Clerk, Treasurer, Safeguarding Coordinator to ascertain if they 
wished to be considered for that role in the Westhills congregation.  I now need to follow up 
on that earlier communication and would be glad for any of those whom I contacted to grab 
some of my time at the earliest opportunity. 
 
The Ladies Fellowship meet tomorrow Monday at 7.30pm with Heather Kerr as their guest 
presenting “Out of Africa 2”. 
 
And finally… Greenhills Panto Club are now promoting their panto season.  A performance of 
Cinderella will take place in the Village Theatre between Thursday 4th and Saturday 6th 
December.  Tickets are available from Flora Head.  Details are available on the booking form. 


